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February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Trip to Hall Farm Park – Thursday 20th March 2025 
 
As part of our commitment to providing an enriching and exciting curriculum, we are delighted to inform you that 
we have arranged for the EYFS pupils to take part in an exciting Visit to Hall Farm Park. 
 
This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to explore and experience farm life first hand, while learning 
about the animals, plants, and the natural world around them. 

On the trip, the children will have the chance to meet and greet the animals. The children will be able to see and 
interact with friendly farm animals like cows, ponies, goats, chickens, pigs, and sheep. They will learn about the 
different sounds the animals make, what they eat, and how they live on the farm. Additionally, the children will 
have the opportunity to explore the farmyard and woodland areas. The children will have a fun and leisurely walk 
around the farm, where they will take in local farmland and woodland areas. Be a nature detective, look and listen 
for wildlife and information boards. These are just a few of the many fun and educational activities the children will 
experience whilst on this trip.  

This trip will be a wonderful way for the children to learn through exploration, build a connection with nature, and 
develop an understanding of where food comes from. We are looking forward to an exciting day of discovery and 
fun. 

We will set off and return within normal school hours. Children will be expected to wear their school uniform as 
usual, wellies and a coat. Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch, together with a non-fizzy drink. 
 
In order to finance the visit, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £13.50.  This can be made via 
Arbour.  If the provision of a voluntary contribution is a cause for concern, then please get in touch and you can 
discuss the matter in confidence with the school office manager. 
 
We understand the cost of living crisis may be affecting families so we have decided to reduce external trips from 
three to one per year, we will try to have more local walks and internal curriculum enrichment with no contributions 
instead. 
 
Please note if the school receives insufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Miss Wilson  
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